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December 14, 2020 

Dear George Greenaway Parents/Guardians, 

I am writing to let you know that our school will not be reorganizing classes to accommodate 
our Blended Learners back in January. Fortunately, we have been able to integrate these 
students into our existing class organization. For our students who are continuing in Blended 
Learning, Ms. James, Ms. Urquhart and Ms. Spink look forward to continuing with you in 
January. 

On Friday, our teachers and staff met to discuss this transition and we also looked at the 
learning goals, Social Emotional Learning supports and strategies and curricular objectives 
for the coming term. To our returning Blended learners, we are so looking forward to having 
you back full-time at school and we will be connecting with you directly to let you know the 
class that you will be joining in January. 

I am so proud of the work that students and teachers have been doing this term. Each class 
has its own unique and special community and students are working and learning together 
with the ongoing support of their teachers. 

This year has been exceptional in many ways and I know the possibility of a mid-year 
reorganization was a stress on many students and families. We look forward to having all of 
our students back after a well-deserved break for the winter holiday. 

Thank you for your support and understanding during this process. We look forward to a new 
year that is filled with continued learning opportunities, new goals, activities and a safe and 
healthy year for all students, staff and families in our Greenaway community. 

On behalf of the Greenaway staff, I would like to wish you and your family a restful, safe 
and happy holiday. 

Sincerely, 

 

Becky Copeland – Principal 
George Greenaway Elementary 
 

 


